District 91 Finance Committee February 10, 2015

The District 91 Finance Committee meeting began at 6:00pm on February 10, 2015 in the Superintendent's office.

Members Present: Marge Otis, Debbie Jerrick, Robert Maida and Donna Gray

There were no member of the public present therefore there was no public comment or participation.

The committee approved the minutes from November 11, 2014 as presented by the Superintendent. The 2015 Financial Profile was reviewed along with second quarter financial data.

Superintendent Gray discussed with the committee financial planning items for 2015-2016 including projected costs to reconstruct the retaining wall at Milne Grove.

The administrative team is currently reviewing student needs. Additional information will be shared as it becomes available and recommendations will be made by June 2015.

Superintendent Gray shared recent percentages of families on food stamp by county fin Illinois. District 91 continues to see an increase in the number of students from low-income families.

The committee adjourned at 6:28pm.

mittee Chair